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28 February 2017 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

This year Comic Relief (Red Nose Day) is on Friday 24th March and we will be taking part, as 

usual. 

 

This year we would like the children and staff to wear something red (it can be anything from 

red socks to a full red outfit!).  We will of course be asking children to bring in a donation for 

Comic Relief in return. 

 

Also, we will be holding our very own ‘Hemingbrough Primary School Red Nose Day Bake Off’ – 

so you’ve guessed it, we would like children, parents, carers, grandparents to put your aprons on 

and get baking!  If you could please bring your (nut free) bakes to the Hall on the morning of 

the 24th where they will be judged – there will be a small prize for the winner.   

 

We are then holding a coffee afternoon at 2pm in the Hall where you will be able to taste the 

delicious bakes in exchange for donations to Comic Relief. 

 

Hopefully this message gives you plenty of time to prepare for the day – we don’t want any 

soggy bottoms! 

 

Thank you  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Sarah Chappell 

Headteacher 
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